
 

 
8 September 2018 

 

Dear Prospective Team Members, 

 
Jeremy P. Post 

 MAD Work and Witness Coordinator 
 

 

6047 Mountain View Dr, Chambersburg, PA 17202 
717-577-0343(home) 717-386-9173(cell) 

jpost705@comcast.net 

 

I’m delighted to be informing you of our District Work and Witness plans for 2019.  Looking to the 

future, we are planning on going to Botswana, which is in southern Africa, in 2020. Due to the project 

cost of an Africa trip, we are thinking that we would like to do something cheaper in 2019 in order to 

allow people more time to save up. Therefore, it is our goal to take a team to work at the Fawn Grove 

Compassion Center next year. The compassion center is a great partner that can use our help in 

accomplishing God’s mission for them. I trust you will prayerfully consider being a part of this team. 

 

Where:  Fawn Grove Compassion Center 
 

When:  June 24-28, 2019 
 

Project:  Working in the Fawn Grove Compassion Center. 
 

Cost: $300 --- this is based on providing your own travel to Fawn Grove. We will be staying at the 

church. --- This also includes a trip to see “Jesus” at Sight and Sound theater and meal out at Good and 

Plenty restaurant in Lancaster. 
 

Suggested payment schedule:  $50 deposit due with application --- $50 monthly for 5 more months. All 

monies must to be paid in full by June 1, 2019. 
 

Please make all checks payable to Mid-Atlantic District NMI Treasurer and mail to me at the address 

included on the heading of this correspondence. All funds are fully refundable up to the date of 

utilization. 
 

All applications will be numbered as I receive them and there will be a waiting list if that becomes 

necessary --- the team is limited to 15 persons. 
 

After I receive your application I will send you information that is timely and pertinent to the trip. Please 

save all correspondence relating to this W&W trip as you may need it for later reference. 
 

I pray that God will speak to your heart concerning your involvement in the endeavor and I trust you will 

earnestly seek God’s leading as you respond to this opportunity to serve. 
 

Blessings, 
 

Jeremy 
 

Addendum:    Our District Work and Witness trips are under the umbrella of the General Church’s 
Volunteer Ministries. Therefore, while we are on such trips we are expected to comply with the Christian 
Conduct Standards as spelled out in the manual of the Church of the Nazarene. A copy of that Covenant 
can/will be provided to you upon request. One of our greatest desires is that people become involved 
in the W&W Program. We do not wish for anything to hinder your participation in this being a positive 
and rewarding experience for all involved. Please talk with the District Work & Witness Coordinator if 
you have any questions or concerns about an area in your life that would potentially compromise 
the witness of the Church of the Nazarene while on the Field.


